
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

Happy fall! As you may know, the 2024 Standards Review is underway and ACCJC has been hosting 

virtual and in-person town halls since September. ACCJC Staff and the Standards Review Leadership 

Team appreciate the comments and survey responses received. On September 23rd we issued an 

updated draft in response to comments from the field and look forward to continued refinement in 

advance of the January 2023 Commission meeting first reading. 

  

As a reminder, the in-person Pacific Town Hall is scheduled for next Friday, October 28th from 2:00 – 

3:00 p.m. HDT at Honolulu Community College. Full details, the comment form, and a link to the online 

registration are available on the ACCJC Standards Review website. The deadline for registration is 

October 26th. Additionally, there are three more town halls scheduled for the month of November, two 

of which are virtual.    

  

We hope to see many of you at Honolulu Community College next week. Please share this 

communication with anyone you think may be interested in attending. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mac Powell 

 

https://accjc.org/standards-review/

